
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

School Uniform Policy 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
Prepared by:      Approved by: 
L Longden      S Waller 
 
 
Issue date:       Review date: 
Sept 2022     Sept 2023 

 

  



 

Uniform 

Our school uniform policy is as follows: 

 

All School 

 

Boys Girls  

Green sweaters or cardigans – with 

school logo 

Green sweaters or cardigans – with 

school logo 

White or green polo shirts White or green polo shirts 

White shirts (long or short sleeved) Grey or black skirt or trousers 

Grey or black trousers White shirts (long or short sleeved) 

Grey shorts (optional) – Summer Term Green Gingham dress (optional) – 

Summer Term 

Book Bag with school logo (optional)  Book Bag with school logo (optional) 

PE PE 

Black shorts (optional) - Summer Term Black shorts (optional) – Summer Term 

White or Green T-shirt White or Green T-shirt 

Sensible warm tracksuit – (optional) 

Winter Term 

Sensible warm tracksuit (optional) – 

Winter Term 

 

All children should wear black, flat, comfortable sensible footwear. (No trainers/sandals 

or boots).  From Year 1 black sandshoes to be worn in and around the school. 

 

No jewellery allowed other than flat studs. 

 

(Foundation Stage)  

Spare clothing to be provided in a named bag, which will stay at school in case of 

accidents or getting too wet during the day.  It would be helpful if your child could 

always have a waterproof jacket or suit and wellies so that they can fully immerse 

themselves in their outdoor learning without getting too cold and wet.  (Children don’t 

always feel the cold like we do, so do not always complain if their shoes or clothes are 

wet!) 

 

Children should not wear lace up shoes in Foundation Stage. 

At Parkstone Primary School we believe a uniform can play a key role in: 

• promoting the ethos of a school 

• providing a sense of belonging and identity 

• setting an appropriate tone for education 

 

 



All school wear and school bags can be purchased from: 

Becks Outfitters 

443 Endike Lane 

Hull 

HU6 8AG 

 

Optional Accessories 

Summer Hat 

Winter Hat 

Water Bottle 

 

Available from school office. 

 

Naming clothes 

It is extremely important that all clothes including coats, shoes, bags and PE kit are 

named.  Having a school uniform can cause great problems when items of clothing 

look the same and there are no names inside.  When items of clothing are mislaid we 

find it very difficult to return the correct items to their owners when we do not know 

who they belong to. 

 

Please help us to help your children come home in the correct clothes by naming 

every item of clothing. 

 

Arrangements are in place so that second-hand school uniforms are available for 

parents to acquire via the Reuniform project.   

 

The Reuniform project is based at Trinity Methodist Church in Hull. It was set up in 

July 2019 as an initial idea of Emma Hardy MP, involving many other churches across 

Hull. 

The project collects and redistributes used school uniform from across Hull and 

surrounding areas. 

The Re:Uniform Project | Hull Centre and West Methodist Circuit 

 

https://www.facebook.com/RE-Uniform-2240133222770024/ 
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